
CALIFORNIA ASSOCIATION OF CLERKS AND ELECTION OFFICIALS 
 
 
 

October 1, 2016  
 
Dear Association Members; 
 

The California Association of Clerks and Election Officials along with our host, 
Sacramento County Elections, invite you to the 2016 New Law Workshop and Seminar 
from December 14-16, 2016, at the Hyatt Regency Hotel in Sacramento.    
 

The Hyatt Regency is located in downtown Sacramento at 1209 L Street. The 
conference group rate for sleeping rooms is $158 for single or double occupancy per 
night.  Reservations after November 21st, or after the room block has been filled, may 
not be available at the group rate. Reservations can be made online at: 
https://resweb.passkey.com/go/2016CCA7 or by calling 888-421-1442. 

 
The 2016 New Law Workshop will begin Wednesday with County Clerks and 

Election Administration committee and Legislative meetings, followed by the CACEO 
Board of Directors meeting. There will be a Welcome Reception and ornament exchange 
Wednesday evening for all attendees.  Concurrent workshops for the Clerks of the 
Board, County Clerks and Elections Administration will be held all day Thursday with a 
program for Elections at the Office of the California Secretary of State on Friday. 

 
A nominal registration fee is required of all attendees.   The fee covers workshop 

materials, expenses and refreshment functions.  Please note the “early bird” savings on 
the registration fees if received by Monday, November 21st.   
 
 A tentative agenda is attached for your information.  Please feel free to email or 
call our Conference Coordinator, Chrissi Keller should you have any questions.  I look 
forward to seeing you in December. 
 
 
Dean Logan 
 
Dean Logan, CACEO President 
Los Angeles County 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chrissi Keller 
Conference Coordinator 

(360) 652-8553; FAX (360) 652-8625: Email: cckeller52@gmail.com 

https://resweb.passkey.com/go/2016CCA7
mailto:cckeller52@gmail.com

